
Results up at 

Lemington so far:

The Johns trophy 

won the National 

Semi Final but sadly 

lost the National 

Final.

Both mens triples 

lost their first 

games.

Both ladies triples 

won 2 games before 

losing at the Last 

16 stage

Junior Pairs - Both the 

ladies and mens 

Junior Pairs lost in 

their first games.

Family Pairs - The 

Souters did really well 

to make it to the 

National Final before 

losing on an extra end.

Pairs - both the mens 

pairs lost in their first 

game as did one of the 

ladies pairs.  One ladies 

pairs won their first 

game but lost in the 

last 16 round on an 

extra end

I have written before about the 2 different Benevolent Funds that we have in Surrey.  Both help people in 

need but in different ways.  Here is a reminder of what they do and why they are there.

SCWBA Belevolent Fund - Caroline Duarte

The ladies BF sends flowers, gifts and cards to ladies who are having a 'tough' time either through illness, 

accidents, berevement or having other 'problems'.  Just knowing that someone has thought about you and is 

kind enough to contact the County and ask for a card to be sent can cheer people up.

Just a reminder to all ladies, bowling clubs or sections the Surrey County Womens Benevolent Fund account 

closes on the 30th September 2022 for the financial year. If you wish to make any donations for this year 

please contact the Benevolent Secretary,  Caroline Duarte,  if making bank transfers or send a cheque to her 

at the following address: 80, St Catherine's Close,  Raynes Park,  SW20 9NL. 

The Trustees of the SCBA Benevolent Fund are very aware that we are in very difficult and unknown times 

which can cause sudden and extreme hardship. WE ARE HERE TO HELP!

The SCBA Benevolent Fund is a charitable fund which exists solely to help Surrey Bowlers (who are or have 

been affiliated members of the SCBA) and/or their dependents who from age, illness, infirmity or any other 

cause are impoverished or in difficult financial circumstances.

If you are in this situation or know of anyone who fits these criteria, please contact one of the four trustees 

whose details are below. All applications are treated in TOTAL confidence by The Trustees.

Please send either by post or email all relevant details to support your application to one of the following: 

Roger Rashleigh, Tony Bourne, Andrew Boarer, Edward Dear.
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Well it is the end of August and the season is drawing to a close.  Finals days will be 

played and the National Finals are in full swing up here in Leamington.  Good Luck to you 

all if you are still playing in anything.  Enjoy the rest of your season.  Charlotte

Using Pictures Clarification

An issue was recently raised connected to recruitment and the lack of consent when using 

photographs of bowlers and supporters on flyers circulated to local towns and villages. 

This matter has been discussed with, and clarified by, the Bowls England legal team.  It is 

confirmed the use of photographs without using any personal information about 

individuals is legal and requires no consent.  

Please note there are regulations concerning pictures of children and adults at risk. Please 

read the Bowls Development Alliance information by copying the attached link.

https://bowlsdevelopmentalliance.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/10-Photography-in-

Bowls-guidelines.pdf


